
Idaho TCOM Institute: CANS Collaboratives  

The Division of Behavioral Health (DBH) would like to invite you to 

participate in the regional and statewide CANS collaboratives. The 

collaboratives are a part of the Idaho TCOM Institute.  

The CANS collaboratives are for all CANS users to learn about local 

trends, ask questions, professional collaboration, and share experiences. 

We value your thoughts and ideas and look forward to growing the CANS collaboratives during the 

coming years. 

The next statewide collaborative is October 16th at 10AM MT and regional collaboratives will be held 

during November or December. Please see the Idaho TCOM Institute website for further information on 

upcoming trainings and collaboratives. Prior information was sent out about the CANS training network. 

Meeting information will continue to be updated and collaboratives will be held on a monthly basis in 

2021. 

If you have any questions about accessing trainings, the CANS collaboratives, what the Idaho TCOM 

Institute is, or about the CANS in general please feel free to reach out via email (listed below) or by 

submitting an inquiry via the Idaho TCOM Institute website.  

We are extremely excited about this opportunity and feel the collaboratives and trainings will increase 

the effectiveness of CANS delivery throughout the State.  

Thank You,  

DBH TCOM Team  

ITI@dhw.idaho.gov Idaho  

 

 

 

https://healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/Medical/MentalHealth/IdahoTCOMInstitute/tabid/4759/Default.aspx

